
From: Krystal W
To: County Administrative Office
Subject: Measure Z Advisory Committee
Date: Thursday, February 25, 2021 7:06:39 PM

Hi:

I would like to send a message stating that my husband and I both would like to support a
traffic light being installed at the intersection of F Street and Oak Street in Eureka. That
intersection is unsafe as it is. 

Thank you,
Krystal and Gerald Worth
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